PLACE ON YOUR ORG’S LETTERHEAD 
The Honorable _____

U.S. House of Representatives / U.S. Senate

Washington, DC  20515 (for House) / 20510 (for Senate)
Attn: ___ (Name of housing staff person on the DC office)

Fax / Email: (ALL LETTERS SHOULD BE FAXED OR EMAILED)
Dear Representative / Senator _______________, 

On behalf of (Organization), I would like to thank you for your commitment to preventing and ending homelessness in (City or State).  We need your help to ensure that more jobs are created in our community, and to avert large increases in homelessness that will likely results from the recession if further action is not taken.  Please ask Senator Durbin (D-IL) (FOR SENATORS) / Speaker of the House, Nancy Pelosi (FOR REPRESENTATIVES) to include $1 billion to extend the Homelessness Prevention and Rapid Re-housing Program (HPRP) in any job-creation bill moving forward.  
In response to the growing number of people at risk of becoming homeless as a result of the recession, the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act provided our community with funding through HPRP to create new jobs and implement strategies that have proven to keep families with children off of the streets. 

Include Information About YOUR EFFECTIVE USE OF HPRP FUNDS

· Information that demonstrates why prevention and rapid re-housing strategies work,

· How many households have been SERVED by HPRP,

· How many jobs have been created as a result of HPRP, and/or

· The story of a parent who was able to hold on to, or find, a job because of their HPRP assistance.

As we roll out our local HPRP program, it is clear that the funding provided will be insufficient to address the increases in homelessness caused by the recession.  

Include data about how the need will exceed the amount of funding available:

· “we have funds to serve (100) people and so far (75) are eligible.”

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this timely request.  Attached is additional information.  Please contact me at (CONTACT INFO) to discus our local HPRP programs.  
Sincerely, 
